

LKPD (REVIEW)
BAHASA INGGRIS KELAS VI
UNIT 2 : Amazing Young People

Name : _____
Class : _____
Roll Number : _____

Review :

Murid menunjukkan ketercapaian seluruh Tujuan Pembelajaran Unit 2 melalui kegiatan review, refleksi, dan asesmen sumatif yang mengintegrasikan keterampilan menyimak, berbicara, membaca, dan menulis.

1 Read the paragraphs. Then read the sentences. Circle *T* for *True* or *F* for *False*.

Sean is an amazing kid! He's great at math. At just 9 years old, he started his own math club. Last week, he won a math tournament at school. Sean wants to become a doctor when he grows up. He's also very athletic. He wants to climb Mt. Everest when he's older!



Emma is an amazing kid! She's a terrific athlete. She plays tennis and basketball. Her basketball team just won a big tournament. Emma was the MVP! Emma also loves social studies. Her two biggest dreams are to write a book and meet the President of the United States one day!



Carlos is an amazing kid! He plays the piano and guitar. He is great at science and speaks English and Spanish. He also loves to build things. When Carlos grows up, he wants to start his own company and invent something important.



- | | | |
|--|---|---|
| 1 Sean and Carlos want to start their own companies. | T | F |
| 2 Sean wants to become a doctor when he grows up. | T | F |
| 3 Emma wants to meet a world leader. | T | F |
| 4 Emma can climb a mountain. | T | F |
| 5 Carlos plays two instruments. | T | F |
| 6 Carlos can speak two languages. | T | F |

2 Complete the sentences. Use the present perfect form of the verbs in parentheses and *for* or *since*.

- I _____ (climb) mountains _____ seven years.
- He _____ (play) the guitar _____ three years.
- My sister _____ (read) books _____ she was four.
- Miguel _____ (live) there _____ he was a baby.
- I _____ (study) _____ two hours!

3 Write questions. Use the present perfect form of the verbs.

1 A: _____

B: I've practiced the piano for three hours today.

2 A: _____

B: He's taught the violin the since 2004.

3 A: _____

B: They've performed in the band for 13 years.

4 A: _____

B: She's played chess since she was six.

5 Read the paragraph. Then answer the questions using the present perfect progressive form of the verbs.

Leo and Lily are amazing kids! They are 13. Leo began studying Chinese when he was six. He loves it. His twin sister, Lily, loves to paint. She has been painting since she was four. Five years ago, the twins competed in a chess tournament for the first time, and they won! They have been playing chess for eight years. Leo and Lily want to achieve even more as they get older!

1 How long has Leo been studying Chinese?

2 How long has Lily been painting?

3 How long have the twins been playing chess?
